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NEWS ...

U.S. Senator
Bob Dole

(R.—Kans.).

New Senate Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510 (202) 225-6521
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CONTACT: JANET ANDERSON
MONDAY, JANUARY 7, 1974
GENERAL ACCOUNT ING OFFICE WILL MOVE INTO KANSAS

WASHINGTON, D.C.--Senator Bob Dole announced today through his Washington office
'f'I:la'f' the General Services Administration has awarded the district office of the General
Accounting Offices, new office space in the Gateway || complex.in Kansas City, Kansas.

It will replace their presentioffices which-are'located at 911 Walnut in Kansas
City. Missouri.

square
The new offices will have 98594feet of floor space,

G.A.O0. employs 82 people in
its Kansas City office.
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